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On May 27, VSee Messenger will release a new update for iOS users to have a more
integrated and user-friendly calling experience.

Stop Missing Calls with Our Latest iOS Update
Bid farewell to missed calls! With our integration of Apple’s iOS CallKit, your VSee
Messenger (VM) app now behaves like a regular phone call. Whether your device is locked
or in use, your phone will now display incoming VM calls with VSee id, giving you more
control over how you manage your calls and ensuring you never miss an important
conversation.

4.21.2 will be released in two phases by platform:

- May 20: Windows, macOS, and Android versions of VSee Messenger

- May 27: iOS version of VSee Messenger

This update is just one of the many ways we're committed to enhancing your
communication experience.
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Upgrade to the latest version of VSee Messenger here on the day of the release to ensure
you get the best experience.

 If you have any questions or have encountered any issues related to this release, please
contact us at help@vsee.com.

Subscribe here to get the latest VSee Messenger Product Updates in your inbox.
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